
‘FIRST CLASS’ SOUVENIR EDITION
24/11/2022

Dear Parent/Guardian

The Northants Telegraph is delighted to be producing a special ‘First Class’ souvenir edition on
24/11/2022, marking your son or daughter’s all-important first steps into primary school.

The special supplement will feature full colour pictures of reception classes from schools across
the area. I am sure you will agree that they will be popular and we are delighted to be able to
offer you the chance to purchase copies of the newspaper.

Parents can now pre-order copies via our contact centre on 0330 403 3004 or via our Event
partner website northamptontelegraph.eventbrite.co.uk at £3.00 per copy (inc P&P). Please
note that website orders are subject to additional fees which are charged by Eventbrite.

Copies will be posted first class to your address on the day of publication via Royal Mail
although please allow 7 days for delivery.

Alternatively, copies will be available at all good local retailers in your area for 7 days from
24/11/2022.

Our phone lines are open 8.30am until 6pm Monday to Friday. Website orders can be placed
until 11pm on 20/11/2022.

If you have any questions please call us on 0330 403 3004 or send us an email to
specialeditions@nationalworld.com.

Yours faithfully

Julie Levitt
Customer Services Team
Northants Telegraph
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